
 

HEALTH SERVICES CENTER 

 

 

 

August 28, 2023 

 

Dear Residents and Family members, 

 

Yesterday, we were notified of one staff member at the Health Services Center (HSC) 

who tested positive for the COVID-19 virus.  The staff member did not provide direct 

care to our residents and is currently at home in isolation. 

We will continue to follow CDC guidelines as well as the directives from our assigned 

Los Angeles County Department of Public Health Nurse, to ensure we are taking the 

appropriate steps under current circumstances, to limit the spread of COVID-19 within 

HSC. 

All residents are being monitored on a daily basis during each shift for any related 

symptoms of COVID-19 (none of which have been noted).  If symptoms are identified, 

staff, residents, responsible parties and our Public Health Nurse will be immediately 

notified. 

Indoor and outdoor visitations will remain in effect.  As a reminder, all visitors entering 

HSC are required to wear a surgical mask. 

If you have any questions, please contact our Infection Preventionist – Jhunatess Perez 

(909) 399-7095, email:  Jperez@pilgrimplace.org or visit our website @ 

www.pilgrimplace.org for updates. 

 

Stay safe and warm regards, 

 

Pilgrim Place Health Services Center 

721 Harrison Ave 

Claremont, CA 91711 
 

Tel: (909) 399-5523 

Fax: (909) 399-5556 
 

www.pilgrimplace.org 
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